
Monday 09 September 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

As we move towards the half way point of the school term, I write with an update 

 

1. Staffing Update 

In the Maths Department, we wish Mrs Renaud all the best as she has recently commenced her 

maternity leave.  Most of Mrs Renaud’s classes will be taught by Mrs Grant and Miss Risk over the 

coming months, and all of her classes will be covered internally within the Maths Department. 

We also welcome Miss Davies to the school, our new Learning Support Worker in the Social and 

Emotional Base 

2. The Anderson High School Parent Council 

The Parent Council meet tomorrow night, Tuesday 10 September at 6.00 pm, in the school for their 

Annual General Meeting (AGM) before the term one meeting, also taking place tomorrow night.  It 

would be great to see new parents and carers joining the parent council, as we look to involve more 

parents and carers in the life of the school. 

The Parent Council’s email address is parentcouncil.ahs@gmail.com 

3. Contacting the School  
 

A reminder that Pupil Support teachers are the first point of contact for issues or concerns you would 
like to discuss about your child’s education.  You may also wish to contact your child’s Year Group 
Head: 

 Ms Jamieson, Depute Head Teacher, Year Group Head, Secondary One and Secondary Two. 

 Mr Robertson, Depute Head Teacher, Year Group Head, Secondary Three and Secondary Four. 

 Mr Redman, Depute Head Teacher, Year Group Head, Secondary Five and Secondary Six. 
 
4. Key Dates in Term One (further information will follow during the term) 

 

Date Event 

Friday 20 September 2024. S3 Monitoring information posted to 
parents/carers. 

Tuesday 24 September 2024. 
 

S1 Parents’ Evening. 

Please note – rescheduled to Thursday 10 
October 2024. 

S3 Parents’ Evening. 

Friday 11 October 2024 
 

Last day of term one. 

 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Robin Calder 
Head Teacher 
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